
       

Newsletter Friday 11th March 2022

 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

We have had a brisk start to the new half term and 

it has been lovely to enjoy some warm/er spring 

days with the children. Here is a short newsletter 

to start off this half term! 

 

Disaster Emergency Fund 

On World Book Day, we raised nearly £500 for the 

appeal for the Ukraine. Thank you all so much for 

your generosity. 

There is to be another local event next weekend, 

the details of which are below: 

 
Red Nose Day   - 18th March 

Red Nose day is also 

Science Day. We are 

asking all children to wear 

red (or non-uniform) on 

that day. Thank you. 

 

Attendance 

Thank you for keeping the office informed about 

your child’s absence. If we don’t hear from you, we 

will call you soon after the registers are taken.  

 

Around school …. 

Clay tiles in year 2 

 
Football in year 4 

 
British values in year 6 

 
 

Dates for the Diary:  

w/b 14th March – Science Week 

18th March – Red Nose Day and Science Day 

22nd March – Synagogue visit for year 1 

8Th April – school breaks up at 2.30 pm 

Please remember to send in 

Reading Sponsorship Money! 


